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8th Aprdl, 1915,

Dear Eirs,

f nas Reverting teo your letter of the 19th Decenber.
lagt relative to the Wotor Vessel *LUTONA® I shall he
obliged if you will kindly let me know, for the informetion
i of the Committee, whether this Vessel ﬁa 8Lill in the
? fervice of the Government .
I am, Desr 8irs,
; i Yours faithfully,
3 il
i Moy -

Secretary.

Vessrs. J, Pollock, Sons & Co, Ltd.,
%y Lloyd's Avenue,
Lonﬁﬂn,
He Ba  Be

© 2021

Lloy ds&egnster
Foundatee

°‘U-3‘- 0VLLLS - 03Uk




